
Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

 

Agenda Item 
Item 4. E. – Receive and File 2021 Fen Well Monitoring Report from Dakota County Soil & Water Conservation District 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The 2021 Fen Well Monitoring Report prepared by the Dakota County Soil & Water Conservation District.  Lindsey Albright 

who conducts the monitoring and is the author of the report usually would present the report to the Board.  Lindsey is 

expecting a baby in February around the time of the Board meeting and will be on maternity leave for a period thereafter.  

Lindsey will not be able to make a presentation at this time.  She wanted to make sure the LMRWD received the report in a 

timely manner so she sent it to the District.   If Managers have any questions they should let the administrator know. 

The report has been posted to the LMRWD website and a link to the report is provided below. 

Attachments 
2021 Fen Well Monitoring Report from Dakota County Soil & Water Conservation District 

Recommended Action 
Motion to receive and file 2021 Fen Well Monitoring Report from Dakota County Soil & Water Conservation District 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 16, 2022 

http://lowermnriverwd.org/application/files/8416/4349/4716/2021_Fen_Well_monitoring_report.pdf

